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HMRC Self Assessment Scams 
 

Self assessment customers are being warned to be vigilant following reports of a 

number of HMRC scams ahead of the return deadline on 31st January 2021. 
 

Scams use the deadline to panic customers into sharing personal or financial details. 

Criminals contact customer via SMS text message, email or phone calls pretending to be 

HMRC offering financial help, tax rebates or refunds. 

Customers are also warned to be aware of fake websites charging for government services. 

Ways to spot a tax scam 

It could be a scam if it: 

• is unexpected 
• offers a refund, tax rebate or grant 
• asks for personal information like bank details 
• is threatening 
• tells you to transfer money. 

You can report suspicious 
activity to HMRC at 

phishing@hmrc.gov.uk 
and texts to 60599.  

 
For more information or to 
report phone scams online 

go to GOV.UK. 

mailto:phishing@hmrc.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/hm-revenue-customs/contact/reporting-fraudulent-emails

